
Submitter: Alexis Gorman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

There’s no good reason to repeal our mail in ballot system. It allows Oregonians to sit 

down with our ballots and truly research every candidate and ballot measure. It’s 

easy for workers to submit their votes, as well as people with disabilities who may 

struggle with those multi-hour lines some states contend with. It has a solid paper 

trail that can be audited, unlike a lot of those electronic voting machines, and is quite 

budget conscious.  

 

If it’s supposedly due to concerns about election fraud, I’d challenge whoever’s 

making that claim to supply proof. And that proof had better be iron clad and 

statistically significant to the outcome of elections.  

 

Oregon voters voted universal vote by mail into existence by an overwhelming 

majority and have since been among the most democratically represented in the 

country, as measured by voter turn out. Trying to overturn our will on the ballot via a 

senate bill is shameful and backhanded.  

 

Want to repeal what we voted for? Get it put on the ballot.  


